
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

    Parks & Nature Conservation Service                      December  2012 
 

NEWEY GOODMAN PARK, LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS. 
 

It has been recognised that Hall Green has a major deficit in the provision of play and 
recreational facilities for young children.   
We have been asked by the Parks and Nature Conservation Service to look at developing 
new recreational facilities in the Hall Green area.  At present on the Newey Goodman Park 
site there are no recreational facilities of any merit. 
  
We will be looking at possibilities for the provision of a play area for very small children and a 
multi use ball games court for those slightly older.  
Early ideas presented to the recent Ward Committee meeting were favorably received and 
we are researching the costs involved. I attach for your information some images of the 
equipment which may be possible for the available budget. 
 
If you would like to be involved in the community consultation and or know someone we 
should contact we would be very grateful for your comments and assistance. 
 
We have been talking to local Councillors and plan to approach primary schools, churches, 
the local police and the youth service for their comments and involvement. 
 
We hope to hear from you as soon as possible and will keep you informed of progress.  

                                                                                  
   

 

 
Questionnaire overleaf, pto. 

CONTACT: The Landscape Practice Group on 0121 303 4562 or e mail james.o’sullivan@birmingham.gov.uk            



Community Consultation Questionnaire 
What do you think about the suggested features illustrated over leaf?  
         Please  

 1 2 3 4 5      
Secure Toddler Play area:      
Enclosed Multi Use Play Area      
Enhanced planting and land form.      
Signs, Footpath and Furniture.      

 
Comments…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Additional Ideas (i.e. Signage, bulb planting etc). 
:………………………………………………...………………………………………………………….......... 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
What else should the Birmingham City Council’s Landscape Architects consider about the 
open space.  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
We would be very grateful if you could complete this optional part about yourself:  
It helps us to understand your answers better .  

Age:………….. years  
Sex:    male    female  
Disability: myself:     no     yes household member:  no  yes 

 If you answered yes, does this have any impact on you visiting the park? 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Ethnicity:   

 White (UK)  Indian 
 White (Irish)  Pakistani 
 White (Other) *  Bangladeshi 
   Chinese 
 Black Afro/Caribbean Vietnamese 
 Black-African  Kashmiri 

 Black (Other) *  
Other * 
 

*Please describe yourself: ……………………
About the members of your household (excluding yourself): 
Who lives in your household:  Spouse/Partner:  Other: please describe 
 
 Children ( how many ): 
  ……..Under 5 years  ……..5-10 years  ……..11-15 years  ……..16 – 18 years  
 

Thank you for your help! 
Please return the completed questionnaire to the Library on Stratford Road, or post to  
The Landscape Practice Group, House of Sport, 300 Broad Street,  Birmingham, B1 2DR 

 
Plan details will be on display at the Library on Stratford Road, Hall Green Birmingham. 

The results of the consultation can be also be reviewed from mid February 2013 onward online: at  
‘be heard’ the Birmingham City Council portal. Search for Newey Goodman Park.

Do you live within walking 
distance of the Open Public 
Space? 
   5 minutes         

   10 Minutes…….. 

   15 minutes…….. 

   other   



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


